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CIRCULAR

This is for the further information of all concerned that Service and Utility charges for the hostel
residents are not being charged during the current registration for 2020 Winter Semester. As
per the record of discussion held in MHRD on resolving the JNU issue on 10/11 December,

2019, “UGC will bear the cost of Service & Utility charges proposed till further orders”.

The Jawaharlal Nehru University administration has already written to the University Grants
Commission “to release” the funds towards the Service and Utility charges in the hostels. The

matter is being pursued at the appropriate level in the UGC.

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.
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